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30th April 2024 

Dear Year 3 and Year 4 Parents and Carers, 
 
Please see below the final costings for the Year 3 & Year 4 Residential in June. 

 
The cost to parents and carers will be £12.96 for Year 3 pupils and £23.76 for Year 4 pupils for all 
activities and travel and the overnight stay including food and refreshments for Year 4.  

Contributions for this Residential to be made online via Scopay by Thursday 22nd May 2024 at 
the latest. 

Payment by weekly instalments can be made, however all payments need to be made by 22nd May 

2024. 

Our aim is for all pupils to participate in these activities.  We are able to help all pupils who are in 
receipt of Free School Meals and/ or Pupil Premium.  Parents will need to make an appointment with 

Mrs Lidstrom, our Home School Link Worker, either via the school office or email 
HSLW@sandfield.surrey.sch.uk, to discuss what help is available and also discuss a payment plan 
for any contributions. 

If any other family is experiencing financial difficulty and would like to discuss payment of this event, 
please also contact Mrs Lidstrom ahead of the deadline date above. 

There are arrangements in place for any child in Year 4 who does not wish to stay overnight, 

however they will need to be back to school in time for the early morning activities.   
 
A more detailed programme will be sent out before half term and will include the activities that the 

children are taking part in and the kit list. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Dorman or myself if you have any further questions. 

 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

 
Kindest regards 

 
   

     

Mr Simon Godber     Mrs Louise Dorman 
KS2 Phase Leader    Year 4 Class Teacher 
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